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11th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 4th October 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 6 98.8% 55 

Second Year 1 96.9% 90 

Third Year 4 96.6% 65 

Fourth Year 2 95.8% 85 

Fifth Year 3 94.4% 55 

Sixth Year 5 94.4% 80 

Seventh Reception 90.7% 100 

 
 

Friends of Windmill Hill Halloween Raffle 

The FOWH are holding a raffle for Halloween. 

The prize will be a hamper of Halloween goodies. 

Tickets are available from the office for £1. 

The raffle will be drawn on Friday 25
th
 October. 

 
Runcorn Foodbank 

We have received this note of thanks from Runcorn Foodbank. 
 

We are grateful to Windmill Hill School for remembering 

us at this harvest time.  The food you gave weighed 

99.25Kg which represents 282 meals provided to people 

who are in crisis and struggling to put food on the table.  

We do rely completely on schools, churches, organisations 

and individuals for both food and financial donations.  

Please pass on our thanks to all involved for their 

kindness in thinking of others and sharing harvest. 

 

Colin Keiley 

Foodbank Project Manager 

Runcorn and District Foodbank 
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Aldi’s Kit for Schools 

KEEP THEM COMING!!!! 

We have collected 126 stickers so far 

Only 174 to go! 

This promotion ends in three weeks. 

 
Citizens Advice Bureau 

Citizens Advice will be offering a free “Get on Line” session at Windmill Hill Children’s Centre 
on Tuesday 15th October from 10am-3pm.   
 

After School Clubs 
Please can I remind all parents that After School Clubs finish at 3.50pm.  Some parents have 
not been arriving until after 4.00pm for collection.  If you are late collecting your child on 
two occasions, then your child will be removed from the club and the place offered to 
another child on the reserve list. 
 

Friday 18th October – Wear it Pink for Breast Cancer 
Next Friday we have asked everyone to come in to school wearing something pink for a small 
donation of £1.00.  We are supporting Breast Cancer Now, the UK’s largest breast cancer 
charity.  There will also be cakes available for 50p each and a ‘Guess How Many Flamingoes’ 
game for 50p a go.   
 
Many people are affected by this disease and all monies raised go towards prevention and 
treatment for breast cancer. 
 
Dates for your Diary 
Friday 18th October  - Wear it Pink for Breast Cancer 
Friday 25th October  - Break up for half term at 3pm 
Tuesday 5th November - School reopens 
 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for all your 
support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  

http://www.windmillhill.school/

